Spelling
As a school we have moved away from weekly, formal spelling tests, as research shows they do not best support children’s long-term success. Instead, spelling in Year 1 is taught daily through our Phonics and English lessons, where children learn strategies to apply their knowledge in real reading and writing. Government guidance provides a list of words that Year 1 children are expected to be able to spell by the end of the year, which we work towards throughout our teaching.  Here is the list of spelling to support learning at home.
